
Brock Selected 
Collier County 
Government 
Employee of the 
Month
Mary-Jo Brock, administrative assistant in 
the County Manager’s Offi ce, was selected 
Collier County government’s Employee of 
the Month for January 2008.

An employee of Collier County govern-
ment since 1998, Brock manages the 
administration aspects in the County 
Manager’s offi ce, oversees the Board 
of County Commissioners boardroom 
schedule, and is instrumental in producing 
bi-monthly BCC agendas. 

“Mary-Jo’s work is consistently accurate 
and professional,” said Deputy County 
Manager Leo Ochs.  “She is a joy to work 
with and a great asset to the county.” 

Brock spends a large portion of her time interfacing 
with residents to answer local government questions and assist 
them with accessing online agenda items, as well as working with citizens to 
submit items for discussion prior to the Collier County Board of County 
Commissioners’ meetings.

“I have enjoyed my 10 years with Collier County government and take 
great pride in being part of the County Manager’s team,” said Brock.

A native of Long Island, N.Y., Brock moved to Naples with her 
family in 1998.
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